

# DECISION

Request to Reopen and Request for the Organizing Authority to validate Syndicate's assignment to class D

**Request No.: 05**

Event: Sunset Series Race Number: 1, 2, 4, 5 and 6  
Hearing Schedule: 2021-06-30

## PARTIES AND WITNESSES

**Request No.: 05:** PH D - Performance - USA 77303 - Syndicate - David Haas

Protest Committee

Organizational Authority

## VALIDITY

**Objection to Jury:** No

**Within Time Limit:** Within Time Limit

**Incident Identified:** Yes

**Proper Hail:** Protest hailed

**Red Flag Displayed:** Yes

**Decision:** Request Valid

## PROCEDURAL MATTERS

### FACTS FOUND

On Jul 10, 2021, at 12:04 AM, David Haas <davidhaasmail@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Suzanne, I spoke with Tim tonight and being a US Sailing Judge he was bothered some procedural issues during the hearing which is why he wanted to reopen, but all is well.

Please consider this email as formal notice that we are retiring from Races 1-6 and withdrawing our request to reopen.

Thanks again,  
David.

**Diagram:** Diagram not endorsed

### CONCLUSIONS AND RULES THAT APPLY

Rules:

### DECISION

**Date & Time:** 2021-07-10 20:50 PDT

The protest committee allows the request to reopen to be withdrawn.

### PROTEST COMMITTEE

**Chaired By:** Rory Mach (USA)

**Committee Members:** Jamie Myers, Neil Fraser

Printed: 2021-07-10 20:50